
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

To assist the Materials Department in moving to the new
warehouse facility in Fremont, the Company will temporarily utilize the
services of Helpers obtained from the Civil-Hydro Department. The
temporary employees will be paid at the appropriate Materialsman rate.
The temporary assignments are expected to extend to the end of this
year. The number will vary from 8 to 15 temporary classifications.

Because of the expected duration of the work, we propose that
such appointments will not be limited to the 20-day upgrade provisions
of Section 305.4.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto,
please so indicate in the space provided below and return one executed
copy of this letter to Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees
thereto as of the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO
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